
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 12, 2023 
 

Item 5, Report No. 53, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was 
adopted, without amendment, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 12, 
2023, and the recommendation made public upon Council ratification: 
 
 
 

5. YORK UNIVERSITY AND MACKENZIE HEALTH 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT AGREEMENT 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends approval 
of the recommendations contained in the report of the City Manager, 
and the Deputy City Manager, Legal and Administrative Services & 
City Solicitor, dated December 5, 2023: 

Recommendations 

1. That Council authorize the Mayor and Clerk to execute the 

Acknowledgment Agreement between York University and 

Mackenzie Health on the terms set out in this Closed Session Report 

and in a form satisfactory to the Deputy City Manager, Legal and 

Administrative Services & City Solicitor; and 

 

2. That the recommendations in this Committee of the Whole (Closed 

Session) report be made public upon Council ratification. 

 
  


